
We extend our warmest congratula�ons to the Korean people on the great anniversary of the victory 
against the empire of the USA. 

July 27th marks the beginning of hope for all an�-imperialist and progressive people of the world, when 
a small country figh�ng for its independence and future managed to win over the war machinery of 
the Yankees and its satellites. 

We are confident that Korea, under the guidance of Marshal KIM JONG UN, will always remain glorious 
and have a bright red future. 

Long live the Great Men of Mount Paektu!!!  Long live the DPRK!!!  

 

 

KFA Cuba 

 


